TRANSITIONING TO

HIGH SCHOOL
for Students with Special Needs

Come to get the answers to your
transition questions!

Wednesday, April 29, 2015
7 PM -8:30 PM

South Pasadena High School, Room 413
1401 Fremont Ave., South Pasadena

FREE CHILDCARE WILL BE PROVIDED

Visit www.spp4snc.com for more information
For questions, please contact Lourdes Nonato at Ibnonato@gmail.com



